Dear Integrity Action Team Members,

The journey has begun, and on just the second day of the pledge drive, we’re delighted to see such great progress!    Thanks to all of your efforts, almost half of all Janssen Asia Pacific colleagues have taken the pledge.  This is an amazing response just over 24 hours after the pledge drive!

I’d like to thank each and every one of you for your hard work and focus on integrity. Thanks to you, we now have five countries that have reached the 100% mark: 

· Philippines – 100%

· Hong Kong – 100%

· Taiwan – 100%

· Indonesia – 100%

· Korea – 100%

And although Singapore as a country is not yet there, as an OpCo (not country regional colleagues) it was among the very first to achieve 100%.  We also have the following additional countries in hot pursuit:

· Malaysia – 83%

· Thailand – 79%

· Japan – 58%

· Australia & New Zealand – 17%

· India – 14%

· China – 12%

· Vietnam – 0%
With your sustained efforts, I am confident that all countries will achieve 100% participation, and in doing so renew our commitment to doing the right thing, all the time.  

The pledge drive is only the first of the many competitions we’ll be having throughout the year, and I’m very much looking forward to your continued support as we move forward with the integrity initiative. So keep up the great work!

All the best,

Julien Dedman

Director, Communications and Public Affairs

Janssen Asia Pacific

+852-6378-8675 (mobile)

jdedman@its.jnj.com
